



February 15, 2024

Alice Reed Program Administrator Senior Physician Program American Medical Association 330 North Wabash Ave Chicago, IL 60611

Dear Ms. Reed:

On behalf of the members of the Tennessee Medical Association, it gives me great pleasure to nominate Edward Capparelli, MD, for the Governing Council of the AMA Senior Physician Section. Dr. Capparelli is currently Immediate Past President of the Tennessee Medical Association. He also serves as the chair of the Physician Wellness Committee here at Tennessee Medical Association.

I know how difficult it is to find members who will volunteer their time to activities of organized medicine. I can assure you Dr. Capparelli not only will give of his time and his knowledge he will be a tireless worker and would be a great asset to this governing council.

It is our honor to nominate Dr. Capparelli knowing that AMA will reap the benefits of his experience and dedication.

Sincerely,

Russ Miller, CAE, Chief Executive Officer